Dear Co Laborers, July-August 2024
We trust you all had a good Independence Day knowing that God has blessed America, and
we must continue to pray for her.

Harvest Update:

Brother Gudger is preparing to move to New Hampshire by the end of the year. The

Muscotts have the privilege to minister to the men who are on the barge that hit the

Frances Scott Key Bridge. The Saunders are very busy helping churches in Illinois and

e e [lorida.  The Johnsons’ work in Brooklyn has had the joy of seeing souls saved and the
Sending Clush purchase of a new to them church van. The Tubillas family is doing a great job among the
Old Suwanee Baptist Ghurch Hispanic community in metro Atlanta and celebrated graduates from their Bible College.
Buford, Georgia The Gates family is getting ready for their “Christ the Word” conference and had 5 saved in
Pastor Tim Campbell VBS. The Chacons are very busy with their growing Hispanic church, also seeing souls
(770) 945-5451 saved. Brother Oliver is a faithful servant and is experiencing some new health issues.

Please pray for him. The Rendons are doing well, but they need extra funds to replace
Contact Information: their old van. The expense of towing has been covered, but the van is beyond repair. If
cell phone 678-230-7563 you would like to help them, please send monies to Macedonia marked “Rendon Car Fund.”

el They will appreciate any help.

Responsibilities: Harvest Outreach:
Our home church celebrated the anniversary of Pastor Campbell
and Sister Sandra beginning their ministry at Old Suwanee Baptist
40 years ago. We are blessed to have a strong sending church
and a faithful pastor.

- Starting New Ghurches.
« Restoring Churches.
« Recruiting Church Planters.

0 . Since our last letter, we were blessed to meet with a pastor to gain

WLLENN knowledge about how God used him to start a church. We have
M*5<S¢38§5m- also visited an older church plant in our area that is facing some

et challenges but has a good group of people who love the Lord.
Braselton, GA 30517 Cathy was able to be with us when we preached at a supporting
s church in Lawrenceville.

www.mwbm.org

It is not uncommon for a church to experience some financial highs and lows due to the
economy or attendance. Recently, God graciously added a new church to support our
ministry for which we are grateful. We pray that God will bless you and your perspective
ministry to provide the resources needed to continue your mission outreach.

Thank you for your faithfulness in prayer and financial support that makes our ministry
possible.

Looking Unto Jesus,
Jaumes and, Cathy Hansowds

B Being confident of this very thing, that he which fath begun a good
& work in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ: - @hil. 1:6



